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Letter of Participation
Dear HPSI Vendor Partner:
Our account has joined the HPSI group purchasing program.  As such, we wish to access the contract pricing, programs and services offered by your company under the terms and conditions of the HPSI agreement.
Please consider this letter as our official notification to have our account contracted under the HPSI program.  All purchases made by our account should be reported to HPSI, as per the terms of your agreement.  This notification shall remain in full force and effect until expressly revoked by this account or upon notification from HPSI that our membership has been terminated.
Document Destruction Services:
On-site, regular scheduled (Automatic) Service or “one-time-service” scheduled purges in accordance with negotiated HPSI pricing in effect as of May 1, 2014.
[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                                                                          Current Shred-it Client:  Y / N (circle one)

Account Name: ___________________________		HPSI Member #: ______________
Address: ________________________________                City: ______________________________
State: __________	       Zip Code: __________		Phone: ____________________________
Authorized Member Name:_______________________________________________________           
Authorized Signature: ________________________________________________________________
Title: ___________________________________		Email: _____________________________
Phone: __________________________________                Date: _____________________________
Member: Return this completed form to:
Shred-it USA Inc.				And to:      	HPSI
Attn: Sean O’Connor		 				Greg Perron
Email: sean.o’connor@shredit.com 				gperron@hpsionline.com
 								Fax#:  949-852-1851	
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